
Kindergarten Welcome Night

High Lakes Elementary School

Tuesday, May 9th 5:30 -6:30 pm

Please join us for a fun evening!  You and your child will be able 
to explore the school, meet kindergarten teachers and staff, enjoy 
a snack, meet new families, register, and pick up kindergarten 
information for next year.  We can’t wait to meet you!


Questions?  Please contact us at 541-355-1700


Welcome to High Lakes!

Kindergarten Welcome Night


